
 

 

 

September 1, 2022 

 

Dear Stallion Owner, 

 

The annual National Youth Cutting Horse Association (NYCHA) Stallion Service Auction is 
quickly approaching , and we are currently seeking donations of stallion breedings. 

Just like your stallion, our NYCHA members are essential to the future of cutting. The NYCHA 
Stallion Service Auction is the primary fundraiser for the National Youth Cutting Horse 
Association and we rely on the generosity of contributors such as yourself to make it a success. 
We are asking you to invest in the future of our sport by supporting this program and donate a 
breeding(s) to your stallion(s). Funds raised through this auction support various youth 
activities, educational programs, and most importantly - scholarship funding! 

Once we have received your completed, signed donation contract, your stallion will be 
included in our online auction at www.nychastallionauction.com where he will be viewed by 
potential breeders from all areas of the equine industry. Donated stallions will also be listed on 
the NYCHA website, NYCHA Stallion Auction dedicated website, various social media 
platforms, as well as a picture and specs showcased in our NYCHA Booth during the 2022 
NCHA Metallic Cat World Championship Futurity. 

Enclosed/attached please find the current breeding contract with detailed information. Bidding 
will be held November 1st through December 16th, 2022. 

Please let me know if I can be of any assistance or answer any questions you may have. 

 

Thank you for your consideration, 
 

 

Rianna Storey 

NCHA Youth Director 

 

http://www.nychastallionauction.com/

